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Dear AAIDD Members,

As I end my term as President, I would like to thank all of you who have volunteered your time for your contributions to the association.   It is because of all that you have done for AAIDD that continues its success.

 

As I end my term as President, I would like to thank all of you who have volunteered your time for your contributions to the association.   It is because of all that you have done for AAIDD that continues its success.

 

I am honored to have been President of AAIDD.  The importance of professionals exchanging ideas and enhancing the knowledge for the field should never be underestimated in its ability to impact the lives of people with intellectual and developmental disabilities both on and individual and systems level.

 

I am delighted pass the gavel to very capable leadership of Mike Wehmeyer, who I believe will be an amazing President and to Maggie Nygren who will be a wonderful Executive Director. 

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,
 

Joanna Pierson

President
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